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Summit Avenue Bridge (over Ayd Mill Road) will be replaced starting October 2019 
   

Summit Bridge Community Open House: 

Wednesday, February 27, 2019 

5:30p.m. – 7:00p.m. 

Saint Paul Police Department, Western District 

389 North Hamline Avenue, Saint Paul, MN  55104 

 
Dear Saint Paul Neighbor: 
 
You are invited to attend a community open house for the upcoming bridge project.  City staff will present final bridge 
design, road design, and construction expectations.  To respect everyone’s time we will adhere to the following schedule: 
 

5:30pm  Open house – Poster boards will be on display at tables and staff will be available to answer questions about: 
Bridge Design, Roadway Design, Intersection Safety, Bike & Pedestrian Facilities, Traffic Detours 

6:00pm Brief project overview presentation by Brent Christensen, Project Engineer 
What will the new bridge look like? 
When will work occur? 
How will vehicles, bikes, and pedestrians be detoured? 

6:15pm  Open house (same format as earlier)  
7:00pm  Adjourn 
 

How will the Project Impact Me? 

• Summit Avenue near the bridge will be closed to traffic during bridge construction, resulting in traffic detours and 
impacts (see map on back).  

• Private property will not be assessed to pay for the bridge.  The project is funded from federal, state and local 
budgets.  

 

Get Updates: 
Project updates and more details are available at:  stpaul.gov/summit-bridge 
 

If you have questions or comments that need to be addressed before the meeting, feel free to contact Public Works Bridge 
Division at 651-266-6180 or send an email to summit-bridge@stpaul.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brent Christensen, PE 
Assistant City Bridge Engineer

  

https://www.stpaul.gov/summit-bridge
mailto:summit-bridge@stpaul.gov


Map showing the anticipated Vehicle Detour Route: 

 

 
 

 
Map showing the anticipated Bike and Pedestrian Detour: 

 

 


